
February 21, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Jan R. Stevens 

117 W. Quackenbush Ave. 

Dumont, NJ 07628 

 

Dear Mr. Stevens: 

 

Per your request, enclosed please find a copy of the HSCA document 180-10098-10367, entitled 

“Cuban Plot to Assassinate the President.”  

 

I am glad we were able to assist you with this matter. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


